
Strategic Community Plan Review 2020-2030

Thanks for helping to shape 
our City’s 10 year vision!

Between August and November 2019, we asked what your 10 year vision and priorities are for our City.  
We’re using this feedback to update our Strategic Community Plan for 2020-2030. Here’s a snapshot of what we heard:

Workshops

Listening Posts 

Face to face meetings

Email submissions  
and Surveys

	 Local employment opportunities

  	 Planning for the future

	 Revitalisation of the City’s older suburbs

City Growth

	� Improved public transport options, including better 
connected and more frequent buses

	 Traffic congestion and freight movement

  	 Road safety  

Moving around 

	� Sustainability, Bushland, wetland 
and coastal natural area protection

  	� Open spaces and parks accessible 
to everyone

Economic, social and  
environmental responsibility

  	 Governance

	 Community engagement

	 Customer service

Leading and  
listening

    Other important considerations

•  �Managing population and housing density 
increase and the need to retain a desirable living 
environment

•  �Increasing the number of local employment 
opportunities, particularly for young people

•  �Upgrading parks and local infrastructure

Other important considerations

•  �Improved parking

•  �Cycleways 

•  �Footpaths

Other important considerations

•  �Financial sustainability

•  �Asset management

	 Security and community safety

	� Accessible and inclusive 
community services

	 Recreation and leisure 

	 Health Services

Community, lifestyle 
and security

Other important considerations

•  �Cultural heritage

Other important considerations

•  �Increasing the urban tree canopy

•  �Climate change

Positive responses

Living in the City

Being centrally located

Being close to family

An active lifestyle

Being part of a  
connected community

What this means to you

•  �Managing the 
impacts of 
all the major 
roadworks

2301
responses

Our Vision

Cockburn
the best place to be


